
P-05-755 Call on Welsh Government to make the A48 safe for all road users 

and pedestrians at Laleston, Broadlands and Merthyr Mawr – Correspondence 

from the Petitioner to the Committee, 1.06.17 

Many thanks for your reply. 

As another child was knocked off their bike last week on the same stretch of the 

a48 I consider that any action other than to implement these improvements is 

negligent. 

I would welcome the petitions committee attending the location to see the situation 

for themselves. 

 

Kind Regards 

Ian Spiller 

Laleston Community Councillor 

 


